
Update on the One Liverpool Delivery Programme – June 2024 
 
Following a number of cancelled meetings we have spoken to the ICB at Liverpool Place 
to confirm what is happening. We have received the following reply: 
 
We have had to stand down OLDG, segment meetings for the next 6 months to allow 
us to focus and prioritise the areas below. We are currently reviewing our plans and 
setting out priorities / tangible actions that we will need to deliver over the coming 
months. 
  
Once we have these agreed we can set up a call with you if that would be helpful, we 
absolutely will need to continue to engage with third sector as Neighbourhood / 
inequalities / community initiatives will still be a key feature of our work. 
 
As you will be aware we are looking to prioritise work across Cheshire and Merseyside to 
support financial recovery. In Liverpool the focus will be on urgent and emergency care 
and the Liverpool Clinical Services Review. In order to release time and capacity for this 
work to progress we have agreed to stand down the One Liverpool Delivery Group meeting 
for the next 6 months. We will review this again in December. 
 
I have confirmed that we would like continued involvement in the areas of focus moving 
forward. Please see below:  
 
We’d be really happy to support in relation to the urgent and emergency care, the third 
sector can often provide diversion from unnecessary attendance and I think there is 
scope in the Clinical Services Review to think from a different perspective. We have 
significant expertise in the group and long term systems and services memory. Please let 
me know where we can support. 
 
This will obviously have an impact on the representative roles but will give us some time 
to focus on the structure and governance of the group.  I will keep the group updated on 
opportunities to provide support into the Clinical Services Review and Urgent and 
Emergency Care work. 
 
 
Ellie McNeil 


